
 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 
Community Enhancement and Compliance Division has scheduled a Lien 
Reduction Workshop for Thursday, March 14, 2019 from 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM.  The 
Workshop will be held at City Hall Commission Chambers 1st Floor meeting room 
100 N. Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale.  The purpose of this workshop is to 
discuss the Lien Reduction process and continued compliance with the City’s 
Ordinance. 
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